
 

Volume 3 Issue 6, October 2024 - Welcome to our latest edition of Happy Hooping, your 

newsletter that will give you regular updates on what is happening around your club.  

Check out our website @  moorabindacroquet.com.au 

Or follow us on our Facebook page Moorabinda Croquet Club  

                                

 

 

 

 

News from the October Committee Meeting 

120th year Celebration Saturday 26th of October  

We will be having a celebrational cake and cuppa at 1.00pm before we play, after our play 

finishes, we hope you will join us for a BBQ. Please put your name down as soon as possible 

if you intend to join us. 

Club Awareness  

We have had the misfortune of a person cutting the fence and breaking into the club, 

stealing one of our member’s electric bikes. We will now be locking the front gate once play 

has started. If you do bring any items of value down to the club please be aware that they 

are your responsibility. 

Southwest Pennants 

Both the B Grade and C Grade teams are performing very well.  

B Grade have played all their matches, and are 3 wins, 1 loss, Dunsborough are 2 wins, 1 

loss with 1 game against Bunbury Central to go. 

Happy Hooping 

Upcoming events  

Retravision Country All Stars GC Event 2nd & 3rd November  

Entries now open for A Grade, B Grade and C Grade  

Get your name in before it fills up and you miss out, entries close 27th October  

 

 

http://moorabindacroquet.com.au/
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The C Grade are 2wins 1 loss and face Dunsborough next week which will decide the winner 

of the C Grade. Good luck to all the players. 

Retravision Country All Stars 

So far, we have 20 entries from Country clubs around the Southwest over the 3 grades. 

This is a good opportunity for our members to play against fellow country players in your 

grade and gain some valuable experience. If you are thinking of entering pay Lesley or see 

Rob before its too late. We will also be having a dinner on Saturday night so come along 

and have a drink and chat with the other country players.    

Gary and Caroline in New York  

On his way to the Worlds GC in Virginia, Gary had a few days enjoying the sights of New 

York. Here he is on top of the Empire State Building with views towards the Statue of 

Liberty. Gary and Caroline will spend a few days in Washington before hitting the croquet 

courts. Click on the link below to watch the Worlds 

https://youtu.be/0acGDxvi0Vo?list=PLsKaCggIltFL8eBUg5wHYH6191-Ewu1lF 

 

 

You Can Help 

Our wonderful members who jump in each playing day to set up the playing roster, need 

your help. 

It is a thankless job and can be quite stressful in making sure games are even and individual 

requests such as I can only play X number of games are covered. They do an amazing job, 

and this is where you can help, please be there 20 minutes before the starting times, make 

sure you put your name on the board (we do get the odd one who goes out to practice then 

realizes their name is not on the board when we are heading out to play) and of course sign 

in. These little things help the running of the day go smoothly. 

https://youtu.be/0acGDxvi0Vo?list=PLsKaCggIltFL8eBUg5wHYH6191-Ewu1lF
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